
Please support HB5018.  The cost of labor, insurance, credit card fees, rent, and technology expenses has risen dramatically for 
Liquor Agents, while our commission has not kept up with these increased expenses.  At the same time, the State is receiving 
record revenue from our sales.  In order to keep our businesses viable we need an increase in our commission.


